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Information on the IB is also available on our school's   

website, "IB Center".
Please Check

On September 17, we participated in the International Baccalaureate (IB)
Entrance Examination and University Joint Information Session. We learned
that an increasing number of universities in Japan are implementing the IB
entrance examination, including medical schools of medicine.

IB Entrance Examination Info Session

JAPAN IB INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION CONFERENCE
On September 18, we participated in the Japan Society
for IB Education (JSBE) Conference, where university
researchers and educators gave presentations and
exchanged opinions on the four IB programs (PYP, MYP,
DP, and CP). After that, we took part in an exchange
meeting with various attendees.

The wide variety of learning styles and range of career 

choices available is what makes the IB program.  

As a school, we are preparing for the introduction of the 

integrated IB program from Kindergarten to High School.


